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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Dear Bethany Families,

Welcome back to Term 4. I trust that you were able to spend 
time with family and friends during the break and to replenish 
for the busy and celebratory time that lies ahead.

Last week a number of our students took part in the Rosary 
Club during lunch guided by our REC Catherine Baldacchino. 
Many children brought their own Rosary beads and others 
were issued beads from our school supply. October as we 
know is the month dedicated to Mary and hence why it is 
customary to pray the Rosary.

Personally the Rosary has often been a ?go to prayer? 
particularly at times when praying has proved difficult. 
Sunday?s Mass readings remind us of the centrality that prayer 
plays in maintaining our relationship with God.

In essence, it is not that God needs our prayers, rather the other 
way round - we pine and need the grace and love that prayer 
provides us. The constancy of prayer serves to remind us that we 
are truly in relationship with God and that He will always welcome 
us back into His fold.

 It is interesting that the Italian word for ?pray? is ?prego?. The original meaning of 
the verb ?pregare? was to ?plead? or ?beg?.

 However, the word ?prego? is also used regularly in Italy to mean totally different 
things. For instance, after someone says, ?t hank  you? it is polite to answer, 

?prego!? - ?you?re welcom e!?

 ?Prego? is also used to let  som eone pass, as in ?go ahead? or ?please com e in?.

 ?Prego? can also mean ?you are welcom e t o help yourself ? or ?please t ake a seat ? or ?How can I 
help you?? in other situations.

In looking at the different usages of the word ?prego? we gain a deeper 
insight into the broader meaning of the word ?prayer ? and perhaps 
what God intends it to be about.

Go gently this week,

Sergio Rosato

Principal



ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL'S 
MESSAGE

Dear Parents & Carers,

A warm welcome back to everyone to the final term of 2022. For some families this is the

last term of their child?s first year at school and for others it is their final term at Bethany as they 
prepare for high school.

Term 4 is always a busy term filled with many exciting celebrations and events. As Advent and 
Christmas fast approach we all get busier and time quickly passes by. Amongst the ensuing chaos it is 
important to try to find the time to reflect on the year that has been and enjoy the final weeks of the 
2022 school year.

For teachers, Term 4 is a time to ensure your children are set up for success and ready for the 2023 
transition to new classes with increased expectations. Later this term, students will get to meet their 
new teachers for 2023 and share some activities together to assist with transition. Semester 2 reports 
will be shared with parents in Week 9 providing specific information regarding your child?s learning, 
effort and achievements. The reports will also identify next steps in your child?s learning journey.

SAFETY ONLINE

Parents and carers play a key role in guiding their children as they first encounter the online world 

and begin to learn through exploration, play and social interaction.

It is a good idea to protect younger children from online risks such as encountering harmful content, 

contact with strangers or missing out on physical activity. But it is up to you to decide when and how 

they take these first steps, and how best to support them as they begin their online journey.

When are they ready for social media accounts?

Both the physical age of your child and their level of maturity and resilience can affect their ability to 

have positive experiences on social media. Each social media site and app has its own criteria for 

minimum age requirements. Most require users to be at least 13years of age before they can register.

 If your child is using social media, it is a good idea to discuss the following with them:

- how to deal with negative online experiences

- the importance of protecting their personal information

- privacy settings for social media

- what is safe and unsafe to share online

 Go gently,

Rebecca Lloyd

Assistant Principal

Mrs Lloyd



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 

Rosary Club:  This initiative takes place each Tuesday and 
Thursday at lunchtime. Students are invited to pray a decade 
of the Rosary in front of the statue of Mary outside the St 
Padre Pio Church. During this prayer time, the students are 
experiencing communal prayer as well as learning how to use 
Rosary Beads. We have had a wonderful uptake of this prayer 
opportunity.

If your child would like to participate in this prayer experience 
but does not have their own set of Rosary beads, they can borrow a set from school.

Next week is World Mission Week. Bethany will acknowledge this event through a series of 
fundraising activities. Please refer to the Skoolbag alert that was sent on Tuesday to select 
the activities that your child/ren will participate in. As we are a cashless school, donations for 
this event need to be made through QKR.

CRAZY SOCK DAY - CHILDREN?S MISSION DAY

When: Wednesday 26th October

What: students wear their regular school uniform but are 

invited to wear their favourite coloured socks or crazy socks. 

Students must wear their regular school shoes on this day.

Why: This is in support of the Catholic Mission Socktober initiative raising funds for Ethiopia.

 

This Sunday 23rd October is Mission Sunday. Please attend the 10:00am Sunday Mass to 
begin our celebration of Mission Week.

 

Sunday 6th November - Children?s Mass 10:00 am at St Padre Pio

Sunday 4th December - Children?s Mass 10:00 am at St Padre Pio

Friday 2nd December - End of Year Thanksgiving Mass

Monday 5th December - Christmas Concert

Mrs Baldacchino



ATHLETICS NEWS
In week 10 of Term 3, I was lucky enough to watch the showcase of talents at the Mackillop 
Athletics Championships at Homebush. Congratulations to the following students for their 
wonderful achievements at this high level.

All athletes on the track made it to a 
final!

Mason Mercia - 8 year old 100m - 5th 
place in the final.

Brooklyn Tamou - 9 year old 100m ? 
4th place in the final.

Xander Pringle, Brody Willmott, Brooklyn Tamou and Mateo 
Tangata-Toa - 4 x 100m Relay team - 5th place in the final.

Field event s:

Mathayus Andreatta - High Jump - 14th place and Discus - 10th place.

BASKETBALL NEWS
On Monday, we had 6 teams from Stage 2 and Stage 3 representing 
Bethany at a Basketball Gala Day.

Mrs Gibson and I were so impressed with the behaviour, sportsmanship and skill displayed by all 
students on the day.

Congratulations to each team for their awesome results:

Year 3 & 4 Boys - 2nd Place

Year 3 & 4 Girls - 5th Place

Year 5 Boys - 4th Place

Year 5 Girls - 2nd Place

Year 6 Boys- 4th Place

SPORT

 Year 5 Girls Basketball team

Year 5 Boys Basketball team

Year 3 & 4 Boys Basketball team



 

SPORT CONT'D

A special mention goes to the Year 6 girls team who walked away with an equal 1st place!

Thank you to all our scorers on the day.

A huge thank you to our team managers/coaches:

James Baker (sibling and student from St Dominics) - Yr 5 Girls' team

Mrs Tabone and Mrs Balita - Yr 6 Boys? team

Mr Grady - Stage 2 Girls? team

Mrs McAlister - Yr 5 Boys? team

Lilly DeBonos? grandparents and Addison Culgan?s brother - Yr 6 Girls team.

We couldn?t have so many teams without the help of all of you.

GYMNASTICS FUN

K - 6 have been participating in a gymnastics program run by qualified coaches from School 
Gymnastics. This program will run from weeks 1-8 during their rotation time.

Here is a snapshot of the fun they are having.

K - Yr  1 Spor t  Act ivit y Fun

Students will be participating in some sport activities organised by Mrs Neilly on Friday 28th 
October from 11am - 1pm. Parents are welcome. This event will be held on the school grounds

Year 6 Girls Basketball team

Year 3 & 4 Girls Basketball team
Year 6 Girls Basketball team

Year 6 Boys Basketball team

Mrs Neilly



 

SPORT CONT'D



DATES FOR THE DIARY

8t h Novem ber Kindergar t en Transit ion - Session 1 - 9:00am  -10:20am

14t h Novem ber Ef for t  in Learning Awards - Infant s - 9:00am                    
Pr im ary - 9:45am

15t h Novem ber Kindergar t en Transit ion - Session 2 - 9:00am  -10:20am

18t h Novem ber St af f  Spir it ualit y Day

22nd Novem ber Kindergar t en Transit ion - Session 3 - 9:00am  -10:20am

29t h Novem ber Kindergar t en Transit ion - Session 4 - 9:00am  -10:20am

5t h Decem ber Chr ist m as Concer t   - 12:00pm  

9t h Decem ber Year  6 Graduat ion Mass - Padre Pio Par ish - 10:30am

9t h Decem ber Graduat ion Cerem ony - Hall - 12:00pm

12t h Decem ber Major  Awards Assem bly - Infant s - 11:00am                           
Pr im ary - 12:00pm                                   

14t h Decem ber  Year  6 Social - 5:00pm  - 8:00pm

15t h Decem ber Year  6 Fun Day & Year  6 Guard of  Honor

15t h Decem ber Last  Day Term  4



COMMUNICATION 
   The follow ing inform at ion has been advised via t he SkoolBag App:

     

 

    

19/10/2022 Annie Production  - Tix $30 this Friday night

18/10/2022 Mission Week Fundraising Activities

18/10/2022 The Story of Hansel and Gretal musical production

18/10/2022 Top nutrition = marks

17/10/2022 Notification of Parvovirus B19 (slap Cheek)

17/10/2022 WANTED: Old and Odd Socks!

17/10/2022 Sports Activity Fun Session - Kindergarten and Year 1

14/10/2022 Kindergarten - return from excursion

14/10/2022 Transport for NSW - School travel in 2023

14/10/2022 Clothing Pool Open

13/10/2022 Message From the Library

13/10/2022 Trivia Night

13/10/2022 Notification Parvovirus B19 (Slap Cheek) 

12/10/2022 Student Toilet Upgrade in Progress

11/10/2022 New Governance Framework Letter to Parents

10/10/2022 Rosary Club

10/10/2022 Sport Uniform Days - Term 4

10/10/2022 20% Off Lowes Schoolwear - 13 and 14 October

10/10/2022 Year 2 Gymnastics - Extra Sport Uniform Days - Term 4 - Year 2



Book Club
Scholastic Book Club catalogue Issue 7 was sent home last week. The closing date for LOOP 

orders is today Friday 21st October.

There will be one more Book Club catalogue this year.

ATTENDANCE

LIBRARY 



2023 ENROLMENTS



Do t he r ight  t h ing st udent s ? t ap on and t ap of f , every t im e you t ravel by bus

Opal card data gathered by tapping on and tapping off is used to determine demand for bus 
services. If students don?t tap on and tap off every time, then bus services will appear underutilised. 
Without accurate data, the need for additional services to match demand will most likely be 
overlooked.

It is a requirement of bus travel that your child has a valid Student Opal card and that they tap on 
and off each time they use the school bus or route bus service. This is outlined in the TfNSW Code 
of Conduct as follows:

?It is a condition of the School Pass Terms and the Student Codes of Conduct when travelling that 
students in possession of the School Opal card must tap on and tap off every time when using public 
transport to travel to and from school. Per section 3.2 of the Opal Privacy Policy, Transport for NSW 
collects information from taps on and tap offs to support coordination, planning and policy development 
for transport, transport services and transport infrastructure.?

It?s been noted that students from our school using the bus service have not been tapping on or 
off. In Term 4, there will be a strong focus on getting students back into good habits of tapping on 
and tapping off with their student Opal card.

We?re requesting your help to restore the tap on and tap off numbers to match the school bus 
travelling numbers to benefit the students, parents, school, and bus operator.
 
Thank you in advance.

MESSAGE FROM BUSWAYS

https://www.opal.com.au/ordercard
https://www.opal.com.au/ordercard
https://www.opal.com.au/ordercard
https://www.opal.com.au/ordercard
https://transportnsw.info/student-code-conduct#:~:text=The%2520Student%2520Code%2520of%2520Conduct,and%2520that%2520of%2520other%2520passengers.
https://transportnsw.info/student-code-conduct#:~:text=The%2520Student%2520Code%2520of%2520Conduct,and%2520that%2520of%2520other%2520passengers.
https://transportnsw.info/student-code-conduct#:~:text=The%2520Student%2520Code%2520of%2520Conduct,and%2520that%2520of%2520other%2520passengers.
https://transportnsw.info/student-code-conduct#:~:text=The%2520Student%2520Code%2520of%2520Conduct,and%2520that%2520of%2520other%2520passengers.


OTHER MATTERS

https://secure.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/registrant/FundraisingPage.aspx?RegistrationID=849280


COMMUNITY

https://secure.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/registrant/FundraisingPage.aspx?RegistrationID=849280


COMMUNITY

Niamh Carroll (3W) is performing in 
Annie this Friday and Saturday night. 
Tickets for this Friday night (Friday 21st 
October) are $30 when using code word 
EASY and booking online.

https:// thejoan.com.au/events/annie

Mr Medlen (4W) and Elidie Gal (4W) are performing 
in The Story of Hansel and Gretel on Saturday 22nd 
and Saturday 29th October.

www.trybooking.com 

https://secure.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/registrant/FundraisingPage.aspx?RegistrationID=849280
https://thejoan.com.au/events/annie


COMMUNITY

https://secure.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/registrant/FundraisingPage.aspx?RegistrationID=849280
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